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I am opposed to this bill which is drafted to implement a strategy to facilitate 

increased truck and automobile traffic at the expense of property owners.  This is 

such a repressive tax plan!  Residents who may or may not drive should not be 

subjected to additional taxes to support the fossil fuel addictions of their neighbors 

and representatives.  This is not a proposal to address the very pressing need for 

mass transit options to provide for our community members and protect our 

commons, our air, land and waterways, but a desire of a few who see time as money 

and want to make more of both. 


